
To view the latest updates for the 
region, scan the QR code or visit 
letstalk.kaingaora.govt.nz/lower-hutt2

When: 

Friday 23 August

Time: 

9am – 11am 

Where: 

147 Reynold Street,  
Lower Hutt

If you have any questions,  
please contact:

Jo Burleigh
Senior Stakeholder Relationship Manager –
Wellington Region

E: wellingtondevelopments@kaingaora.govt.nz

www.kaingaora.govt.nz

We would like to invite you to join Kāinga Ora to view our 
recently completed homes in Lower Hutt.

At 9am the new homes will be blessed, followed by an open home event. Kāinga 
Ora staff will be on site to answer questions you may have about the homes.

Nau mai, haere mai.  
We look forward to seeing you there.
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Open Home
147 Reynold Street, Taita, Lower Hutt

Scan me

Building brighter futures 
for Lower Hutt


